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      January 22, 2024 

 
Martha Jenkins 
Kendra Goodwin 
Alcohol Beverage Control Board 
2000 14th Street, NW Suite 400 South 
Washington, DC 20009 
 
Transmitted via email: martha.jenkins@dc.gov | kendra.goodwin@dc.gov  
 
RE: ANC 6D Support of Renewal for Oasis Marinas License Application #120887 
 
Dear Ms. Jenkins and Ms. Goodwin: 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed public meeting on January 8, 2024, 
with a quorum being present, a quorum being 5 Commissioners, Advisory 
Neighborhood Commission (ANC) 6D voted 8-0-0 to accept the Applicant’s 
renewal of a Class B – Beer and Wine license application located at 658 Wharf 
Street SW, Washington, DC, and that the ABC Board keep any fully executed Order 
on Voluntary Agreement in place for Oasis Marinas. 
 
Please contact the undersigned at 6D07@anc.dc.gov should you have any 
questions or concerns. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Fredrica Kramer 
Chair, ANC 6D 
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